
Shepherding Committee Report 

Spring 2020 Meeting of Great Lakes-Gulf Presbytery 

 

Below is a list of those who are presently on the general roll who had been members of the mission 

church in Dayton, Tennessee, with communicants being marked with an asterisk. 

 

Adam* and Sarah* Campbell; Noah*, James 

The Campbells are attending Grace Bible Church, Dayton, Tennessee, and are planning to inquire 

about placing their membership there. Adam requests prayer for Sarah with regard to her health. 

 

Kevin* and Marcia* Clauson; Lori, Rachel 

The Clausons are attending Independent Presbyterian Church, Sale Creek, Tennessee. 

 

Stephen Clauson* 

Stephen has recently moved to Sugar Grove, Ohio, and is looking for a church home; among the 

congregations he will be considering is the Orthodox Presbyterian congregation in Pataskala, Ohio. 

 

Reggie* and Lori* Ecarma; Jonathan, Nathan  

The Ecarmas are presently attending a Lutheran Church Missouri Synod congregation in Cleveland, 

Tennessee. They are interested in joining, but making that commitment is contingent upon the 

outcome of their conversation with the leadership of that congregation regarding the LCMS view of 

baptism. 

 

Bill* and Natalie* Goodpaster; Joshua*, Jonathan, Anna, Jackson, Matthew, R.C. 

Bill and Natalie Goodpaster and their non-communicant children are attending a Primitive Baptist 

church, but have expressed interest in worshipping at Atlanta RPC. Joshua Goodpaster last year was 

attending Grace Bible Church, Dayton, Tennessee. 

 

Recommendation: That this report be approved. 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

      Frank J. Smith, Chairman 

      Kent Butterfield 

      Craig Scott 

 


